
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 7th January 2022 

Weekly Bulletin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year 

Happy New Year to all our families.  We hope you all had a 

wonderful Christmas and let’s hope 2022 is filled with joy, 

peace and laughter. 

Coronavirus 

The self-Isolation period has now been reduced if parents/
guardians confirm to school that: 

· Children are well and symptom free 

· They have had 2 negative LFT, at least 24hours apart 

· They do not return before 8th day after their symptoms 
started or they took a positive test, e.g., if symptoms start-
ed on Monday 1st then the earliest date of return would 
be Tuesday 9th 

This also applies to children under 5. 

If there is a positive case of coronavirus in the household, 
we ask that pupils remain at home for 5 days and return to 
school once they have had a negative PCR result.  

Confirmatory PCR tests following a positive lateral flow 
device (LFD) test result are to be temporarily suspended 
from Tuesday 11 January. This will mean that anyone who 
receives a positive LFD test result will be required to self-
isolate immediately and will not be required to take a con-
firmatory PCR test.  

Please notify the school office if your child is absent from 
school by phoning and leaving a message. If your child 
tests positive for coronavirus, please 
email covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 

 

 

 

Start of the School Day 

Thank you to everyone who has made an extra effort to 

arrive at school for 8:50am.  After next week, we will be 

sending out late letters to those families still consistently 

arriving after the start of the day.   

Book Reviews 

Thank you to all those   

children who completed 

book reviews over     

Christmas. Some children 

selected to record a video 

of their  review and these have been added to our school 

website. Please take a look. 

Clubs 

This half term staff will be running the following clubs. You 

can sign up by completing the surveys on school spider 

(for KS1 Jam Coding please book directly with Jam Coding) 

Dates  

Friday 18th February - break up for half term 

Monday 28th February - Return to school 

WB 21st March - Parent Consultations 

28th March—Y6 residential to Pensarn 

Friday 1st April - KS2 Easter service (TBC) 

Day/club Time Staff Collect from 

Wed—Jam coding 3:15-4:15 Jam Coding Main office 

Thursday—KS2 Art 3:15-4:14 Mrs Taylor KS2 door 

Thursday—whole school 

Chess 

3:15-4:15 Mr Cotton Main office  

Friday—KS2 Spanish 3:15—4pm Mrs Bond KS2 Door 


